
East Goshen Township 
Futurist Committee 
November 17, 2022 
Draft Minutes 
 
Members Present: 
Tom Kilburn, Jeff O’donnell 
 
Others Present: 
Cody Bright, BOS Liaison, Dave Ware, Staff Liaison 
Call to order, Pledge of Allegiance and a Moment of Silence 
 
October minutes were approved. 
 
Business: 
Discussion continued on the potential path forward for the Paoli Pike Trail (PPT) 
neighborhood connector options.  The group considered feedback form Mark 
Miller on cost estimates for the various connector options.  Mark will be asked to 
revise the cost estimate for the Colonial Dr connector if gravel or wood-chip 
surface were used instead of asphalt.  We are waiting for Mark’s feedback on 
costs and options for Bow Tree connectors.  The Committee agreed to measure 
interest from Bow Tree residents on desire for a connector.  The committee is 
waiting for feedback from Penn-dot via Mark Miller on a potential crosswalk on 
Boot Road at Barker drive.  This is a dangerous crossing today with much 
adolescent foot and bike traffic.  A suggestion was made to consider a strobe like 
warning system and crosswalk.  In general the committee discussed identifying 
the natural connectors that residents are already using and making them safer.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:00. 


